



2016-2017 FAMILY DIRECTORY/EMAIL LIST UPDATE

Saint Mary HASA will be publishing an electronic PDF file of our Family Directory this school year. We will not be publishing or distributing a paper copy. The electronic PDF file of our Family Directory will be available in a secure, password protected file on **My Student Progress**. In addition to providing information for our Family Directory, HASA also maintains an email distribution list of our families for communication of upcoming events, Monthly HASA Newsletter and important information. If you would like to be included in the Family Directory, please provide your information below.

Only families that complete this form and provide their permission for the 2016-2017 school year will be included in the electronic Family Directory. Contact us at HASA@smsk-8.org if you have any questions or need more information.

PARENTS' FIRST AND LAST NAMES:				
CHILDREN:				
ADDRESS: _				
PHONE:				
eMAIL:				
Has your contact NO CHANGES N		_	year? Circle all the NEW email Address	
PERMISSION TO I that complete this form and Check all that apply. If no	d provide their permission	on for the 2016-2017 sch		
☐ YES, you may publish	our information in the F	Family Directory		
SIGNATURE REQU	UIRED:			